
VILLAGE OF NEWARK - BUDGET HEARING 
 

Pursuant to Village Law § 5-508 (3) a public hearing on the “PROPOSED” budget for 

FY 2022 of the Village of Newark is scheduled for Tuesday, April 6, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in 

the Village Court Room, 2nd Floor Municipal Building, 100 East Miller St. Newark. The 

purpose of the hearing is to allow residents and other interested persons to raise questions 

relative to the FY 2022 “PROPOSED” Budget.  Copies of the Proposed Budget are 

available, along with the Real Property Tax Law Section 495 “Exemption Impact Report” 

for the Village, by request from the Village Clerk at: vquade@villageofnewark.com. 

  

Copies of the “Proposed Budget” and “Exemption Impact Report” are also available on 

our Village website, www.villageofnewark.com. 

__________________________  

Valerie Quade, Temporary Clerk/Treasurer. 

 

Proposed Salary for Fiscal Year 2022 

Mayor: Jonathan Taylor     $20,412 No Increase 

Trustees: Robert Bendix, Stuart Blodgett,  

Chris Burgess and Emily Howard    $11,707 No Increase 

 

The Board may also choose to vote on any matters that have arisen since the last regular 

Board meeting of March 16, 2021, and may choose to go into Executive Session, should the 

subject matter warrant it. 

 

****The public may submit issues or concerns related to the proposed FY 2022 budget 

that they would like the Board to consider or address prior to the public hearing via regu-

lar mail to: Valerie Quade, 100 East Miller Street, Newark, NY 14513, or by e-mail to 

vquade@villageofnewark.com. 
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